s cOPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shi

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

l4th Janvary, 193C.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the llth ultimo,
enclosing & eopy of one addressed to Messrs. Harima Shipbuildi?g
B & bngineering Co. Lid., respecting & plan approved by you |

of additional hatchway and girder for the S.8. " EIYO M

G r
together with a copy of this plan, and the contents have been

duly noted.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.
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